
Saturday 26th  October 
2024


10:30am-12:30pm. 

Western Plains Cultural 
Centre. Meeting room 1. 


For more information or 
to confirm your 

attendance email: 
admin@ginhar-

indigenous-
corporation.org


Or you can just attend. 


We invite our 
Multicultural 

communities in 
Dubbo to attend 
this interesting 

session.


But this event is 
open to everyone. 


No cost.


Catering provided.





Thank you to the Aboriginal 
Language Trust for 

supporting  this event. 


Ginhar Indigenous 
Corporation


https://ginhar-
indigenous-

corporation.org/about/

NSW Aboriginal 
Language Week


Dubbo Multicultural sharing 
session


Fun, engaging and free event to learn about Aboriginal 

Languages in NSW, particularly Wiradjuri


Saturday 26th October 2024 10:30am-12:30pm.

Western Plains Cultural Centre. Meeting room 1. (Next to Centre) 
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